
IMPORTANT SAFETY RECALL 
Reverse Park Aid Sensor (“RPAS”) 

   

This notice applies to your [Model Year] Hyundai Veloster vehicle, VIN: XXXXXXXXXXXXXXXX 

 

This is an important Safety Recall. 

• We are currently preparing the remedy. We will notify you when the remedy is available. 

• To stay up to date about this safety recall or for more information, you can visit: 

www.hyundaiusa.com/campaign242 

http://www.hyundaiusa.com/campaign242
http://www.safercar.gov./
http://www.hyundaiusa.com/campaign242
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